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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Allison Millikin, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Single Axle Chassis with Swaploader SL 2418 Hook Lift System (Bid #PUR0618-204); 
Dated:  June 26, 2018 

Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 
Date: July 3, 2018 

 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid.  This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the bid was sent.   
 
Change: 
Vendors shall use the attached Revised Attachment B—Bid Pricing Submittal Form to submit their bid.  
Changes are marked in red. 
 
 
 
 
Question:  On the bid, under the Pre-Wet System, it states the Henderson PWS-H Hydraulic Pre-Wet System, 
no substitutions.  Would you accept the Monroe Liquid system? 
Answer:  The City will not accept any substitutions for the Pre-Wet System. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Purchasing Services Division will accept written questions regarding the bid until 3:00pm CDT on 
Wednesday, July 11, 2018.  Fax (888) 815-3659 or e-mail (a.millikin@cedar-rapids.org) all questions to 
Allison Millikin.  Any and all questions will be responded to in the form of written addenda to all 
Bidders.  All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (page 15). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Friday, July 20, 2018 at 3:00pm CDT. 


